

Perth Road Dundee DD1 4HT Scotland Telephone 0382 23261

Peter A Esgate BA LCG MIOP MIRT Public Relations/Exhibitions Officer

29 October 1986.

Dear Pictorial Hero,

Thank you for your letter of the 29th October re a time based exhibition in the College.

In principle it is agreed. There is one point of clarification I must have, is the work to be suitable for showing in the Crawford Gallery or the Matthew Gallery? We have shown time based work in both of these secure galleries and it is very important indeed that I know which space you are considering at the earliest possible date. The second item is a matter of fact my budget would not stretch to any large sum of money for the hire of equipment. My budget for next year is an unclear matter at the moment and I await notification from the Principal as to how much it will be. I rather fear it will be less than this year. If you can arrange for the hire of technology to present the work with then that matter would be overcome.

Would there be any other costs that I ought to know about in advance? As Derek will tell you my time base is seldom correct but I must keep the cash correct.

I look forward to your confirmation of the booking in principle and clarification of the points raised.

With best wishes,

Yours sincerely,

PETER A ESGATE.